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Mr. Stephen Mason
Petroleum Engineer, Petroleum Management Team
1235 La Plata Highway, Suite A BOUG DEC 8709
Farmington, New Mexico 87401 1L CONS. DIL.

Dear Mr. Mason,

Reference is made to our well No. 17 Mobil Apache , located 1120’ FSL &
1850°’FWL sec. 12,T.23N. R.3W,, Rio Arriba County, New Mexico, lease Jicarilla
Contract 168. Also referenced is your letter dated October 5, 2009, which stated the

above mentioned well would be plugged and abandoned.

Mobil Apache #17 (3003922863) is logged off at this time. We plan to use a
swabbing unit to lower the water level on this well.

To ba complered B/V ¢/i/10

Sincerely,

o i

Morris B. Jones

Engineer

Brana Corporation
Albuquerque, New Mexico
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